TOWN OF FRANKLIN

MUNICIPAL AFFORDABLE HOUSING TRUST

October 6, 2016

8:30 am Room 205
Minutes
Present were Judy Pfeffer, Maxine Kinhart, Bob Keras, MaryAnn Bertone, Chris Vericker, Jeffrey Nutting, Trustees, Gus Brown – Building Commissioner
172 King Street
Gus gave a quick update on 172 King Street.  Almost done, the lead contractor still needs to get in there.  Gus has some patch work still to do as a result of the re-wiring of the house. Maxine stated that we have not heard from DHCD to approve the Wilhelm’s as buyers.

RFP for Senior Housing

Jeff stated that the RFP for senior housing is ready and a vote of the Trust members is required to issue the RFP. RFP will run for 60 days. Motion by Judy Pfeffer to issue RFP for Senior Housing. Second by MaryAnn Bertone. Unanimous yes vote. (RFP attached)
Jeff commented that the Trust members will have to appoint 5 people to do interviews when the proposals come in and make a recommendation to the full membership.
Financials 

Maxine handed out Financial balance sheet. (attached)
Judy Pfeffer made motion to not buy any more houses.  Second by MaryAnn. Unanimous yes vote.
Motion by Jeff Nutting to adjourn. Second by Chris Vericker. Vote Unanimous. Meeting adjourned at 8:45 am.. 
Submitted by Maxine Kinhart, Trustee
attachments
